
 

September 23, McDonalds National Hiring Day 

In line with Vision 2030 and within the framework of McDonalds Saudi Arabia’s 
endeavor to support and empower Saudi youth, and in cooperation with the 
Human Resources Development Fund, Hadaf, Riyadh International Catering 
Corporation, launched a new national initiative called (National Hiring Day), on 
September 23, 2020 AD, which aimed to provide 400 jobs for the people of the 
country, and to ensure safety and career development for them by joining the 
McDonalds family. 

Jobs varied between restaurant service staff, McDelivery service employees, and 
branch managers under training, among others. 

The campaign relied on conducting immediate interviews and immediate 
selection of qualified applicants, while adhering to all preventive and 
precautionary measures and social distancing measures. 

In conclusion, McDonalds Saudi Arabia extends its sincere thanks to the official 
authorities for their unlimited support in making this campaign a success. 

 


